
Free and open to the public. Light refreshments will be served.
Please RSVP to Ty Kelley at 689-6681, ext. 6272, by May 16.

Join Amherst Police Offi  cer Paul Alexander to learn 
more about online computer – or “phishing” – scams 
targeting seniors and the fi ve schemes to defraud seen 
most commonly in Amherst. Offi  cer Alexander is a 16 year 
veteran of the police department with experience as a 
fi eld training offi  cer, police dispatcher, paramedic and 
volunteer fi reman. A� er the presentation, he will be open 
to questions pertaining to law enforcement on or off  topic.
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